
SHAWBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE 

 

PARISH COUNCIL 

 

WILL BE AN  

 

ONLINE VIRTUAL MEETING 

 

ON 

  

TUESDAY MAY 19TH. 2020 

 

AT 7.00pm. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ISSUES YOU WISH TO BE 

CONSIDERED BY MEMBERS PLEASE CONTACT 

THE PARISH CLERK BY EMAIL OR TELEPHONE 

BY MAY 18TH. at 

shawburypcclerk@talktalk.net or  01743 236810 

 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

CAN GAIN COMPUTER ACCESS TO THE MEETING 

BUT WILL NEED TO CONTACT THE CLERK 

BY EMAIL ON MAY 19TH. FOR DETAILS        

 

mailto:shawburypcclerk@talktalk.net

